
Town Hall Meeting—Affordable Care Act 

During the February Congressional recess, Congress will not be in 

session. Legislators will return to their districts to meet with their 

constituents. 

But few members of Congress have scheduled town halls or other 

events that will let them hear from their constituents about why the 

Affordable Care Act is important to Ohioans.  

That's why we're hosting a town hall meeting to give you a chance to 

speak out about health care.  

Hear from experts about what’s at stake if your health care is repealed. 

We will also share the questions you should ask when Republican 

members of Congress finally share their plan.    

When: Tuesday, February 21 

6:30—8:00 PM 

Where: First Congregational Church 

Parish Hall 

444 E Broad St., Columbus 

 

Parking: Parking to the west of church. Entrance for people 
with disabilities behind the church on the side closest to the Columbus 

Museum of Art  

Tell your story. Do you have a story about how you’ve been affected 
by the Affordable Care Act or Medicaid expansion that you want to 

share? Get in touch at info@uhcanohio.org or 614-456-0060 ext. 228. 

614-456-0060 info@uhcanohio.org UHCANOhio.org @UHCANOhio UHCANOhio 


